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Book Club News! 
The selection for January is “The Screwtape Letters” by C.S. Lewis. Our dis-
cussion will be Wednesday, January 31st from 7-8:30pm in the Art room 
at the school. Please contact Cindy Santay (olopbookclub@gmail.com or 

630.963.9187) if you have any questions or need a copy of the book. 

Holy Trinity Catholic Parish, Westmont, seeks full�time Director of Communications  
Reporting to the Pastor, the Director of Communications will be responsible for all communications, website, and public relations messages 
for Holy Trinity Church and School and to consistently articulate Holy Trinity’s mission. The Director will also coordinate the messaging on 
fundraising efforts and ongoing marketing of parish resources. Holy Trinity is seeking an accomplished professional with a Bachelor’s Degree 
in Marketing orCommunications and two years of experience covering areas such as website content, newsletters, and donor communications. 
To view a full job description, visit: http://www.dioceseofjoliet.org/hr/listjobs.php. To apply for the position, please send resume and cover 

letter to apply@holytrinitywestmont.org. 

St. Matthew Church in 
Glendale Heights  

is now accepting applica-
tions for a fulltime bene-
fited Maintenance Custo-
dian. The person in this 
position is responsible 
for performing general 
maintenance tasks in-
cluding janitorial, com-
pleting work orders, 
maintaining the grounds. 
This is an hourly posi-
tion; hourly rate com-
mensurate knowledge 
and experience. To view 
qualifications and job re-
quirements visit: http://
www.dioceseofjoliet.org/
hr/ 
 
Please send resume and 
salary requirement to in-
fo@stmatthewchurch.org 

Hello Students, Parents, Faculty and Staff, 
 
I am the new Technology Coordinator at Our Lady of 
Peace Catholic School. I graduated from the University 
of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign in 2017 and am cur-
rently pursuing a Master’s Degree in Information Security at Lewis 
University. I am passionate about all things related to technology  and 
the educational possibilities it provides to students. I look forword to 
working with teachers  on implementing new technologies that im-
prove digital literacy into the classroom curriculum. I have been a pa-
rishioner of Our Lady of Peace since my childhood, and I am excited 
to be a part of the amazing staff and community at OLOP! 
 
Sincerely Konrad Lazarski 
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State of  Illinois Tax Credit  
Scholarship 

Receive up to 100% of  Catholic School Tuition 
 
 

The State of Illinois has created a new way to fund scholarships for children who choose to aƩend Catholic schools 
through the “Invest in Kids Act.” Scholarships offered through this program have the potenƟal to cover up to 100 
percent of tui on and eligible charges for next school year. 
 
The Empower Illinois Scholarship GranƟng OrganizaƟon will be operaƟonal and will have applicaƟon informaƟon 
around December 15, 2017 and anƟcipates accepƟng applicaƟons January 2, 2018. These dates are subject to 
change. Visit www.weteachmore.org for up-to-date details. 

 

State of  Illinois “Invest in Kids Act” 
Support Catholic Education and Receive a 75% Tax Credit 

The State of Illinois has created a new way to fund scholarships for children who choose to aƩend Catholic schools 
through the “Invest in Kids Act.” Scholarships offered through this program have the potenƟal to cover up to 100 
percent of tui on and eligible charges for next school year.                                                                                                                                                              

 
Under the Tax Credit Scholarship Program in the “Invest in Kids Act”, individuals and corporaƟons will make dona-
Ɵons to Scholarship GranƟng OrganizaƟons (SGO) that will distribute scholarships to qualified students. Tax credits 
will be available on a first come, first serve basis beginning January 2, 2018. 

 

Benefit to Donors 
~Individual or corporate donors will receive a 75 percent tax credit, up to $1 million, for donaƟons made to a SGO 

on their 2018 State of Illinois tax return. 
~Example: a scholarship donaƟon of $1,000 will provide a $750 tax credit to a corporate or individual Illinois tax-

payer. 
~Individual (non-corporate) donors may designate their parish school or all Joliet diocesan schools to receive 

their scholarship dona on. 

Visit www.weteachmore.org for details. 



 

 

  MARIAN COMMUNITY  
Rev. Walter Dziordz, MIC - Pastor  
630-323-4333, Ext. 14  
                               

Rev. Al Micka, MIC - Pastor Emeritus  
Rev. Anthony Kelpsas, MIC  

 

Clergy: clergyolop@comcast.net  
__________________________ 
Msgr. Jim Burnett— Assistant 
Email: jburnettolp@gmail.com  

 

DEACONS – 630-323-4333  
Frank Bina – Retired 
Larry Fudacz – Ext. 20 lfjf7930@prodigy.net    
Patrick Kenny-Ext. 19 pkenny@olopdarien.org 
Frank Vonesh-Ext. 25, or preferred 708-793-3505 
  fvonesh@olopdarien.org 
      
  
 

PARISH  
Raye Ann Durr - Receptionist/Clerical Assistant,  
Ext. 17  rdurr@olopdarien.org   
Heather Barry– Bulletin Editor  
hbarry@olopdarien.org 
For Bulletin Submissions Bulletin@olopdarien.org  
Kellie Moore –  Business Manager/Parish Administrator  
630-323-4392 kmoore@olopdarien.org 
  

John Berardi - Music Director 708-828-2138                              
jberardi@olopdarien.org   
 

SCHOOL WEBSITE: www.olopschool.org  
Anthony Wilkinson – Principal 
630-325-9220 - awilkinson@olopdarien.org    
Secretaries—630-325-9220 
Eileen Gray-egray@olopdarien.org  
Bridget Lilja-blilja@olopdarien.org  
 
PARISH WEBSITE  www.olopdarien.org  

PARISH COUNCIL parishcouncil@olopdarien.org   

EUCHARISTIC LITURGY SCHEDULE  
Saturday Evening Mass: 5:00 PM  

Sunday: 7:00, 8:30, 10:15 AM & 12:00 Noon & 6:30PM  
Morning Mass: Monday-Saturday 7:30 AM 

  
HOLY DAYS OF OBLIGATION  

Vigil Mass (Evening before Holy Day) 7:00 PM  
Holy Day: 7:30 & 9:00 AM & 7:00 PM  

 
                                   CONFESSIONS  

Immediately Following Saturday Morning Mass  

 
 

PARISH REGISTRATION  
Visit on-line: www.olopdarien.org 

Click On: Welcome & Registration  
Or Call Office: 630-323-4333 Ext. 10 or 17  

 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
Jeanne Waliczek – Coordinator 

630-986-8430 –  jwaliczek@olopdarien.org 
Bernadette LaPapa -RE Admin. Assistant 

630-986-8430 - blapapa@olopdarien.org  
   

Dc. Larry Fudacz – RCIA & Marriage Prep.  
630-323-4333 – Ext. 20 – lfjf7930@prodigy.net 
Rissa Loucks, Youth Ministry Coordinator 

630-487-1507; rloucks@olopdarien.org  
 

                   SCHOOL FAX 630-325-1995                
BUSINESS OFICE FAX  630– 323-0379                

 
To schedule an Anointing of the Sick or a priest visit 
only, please call our answering service at 630-323-4391.  
Calls will be returned in a timely manner, between the 
hours of 8:00 AM and 9:30 PM, based on priest avail-
ability, and arrangements will be made to assist your 
request. No other calls will be handled by this service.  
Thank You.  
 

DIOCESE OF JOLIET WEBSITE 
www.dioceseofjoliet..org  

 MARRIAGE:  
 

Our Parish is a wonderful setting to celebrate your Sacrament of Marriage. Couples must make arrangements at  
least 1 year before your proposed wedding date to allow for ample time for Marriage Prep.  

Please contact Deacon Larry Fudacz at 630-323-4333 Ext. 20. 
   

BAPTISM:  
 

Baptisms are celebrated on the second and on the fourth Sunday of each month immediately following the 12 Noon Mass. 
We ask that the parents be registered members of the parish. First time parents must attend  one hour (plus)  of                         

Pre-Baptismal instruction held on 2nd or 3rd Tuesdays of February, April, June, August, October and  December at 7:30 
p.m. in the Church Hall. The Pre-Baptismal class may be taken before the birth of the child.   

Please contact Deacon Frank Vonesh for more information at 708-793-3505.  
 

EUCHARISTIC HOME AND HOSPITAL VISITATION MINISTRY: 
  

Our PASTORAL CARE MINISTERS are available to bring Communion to Shut-Ins at home, in hospitals and nursing 
homes. Request CARDS for PASTORAL CARE VISITS can be found in the Church Lobby and may be placed in the     

weekend collection basket OR, please contact Deacon Pat Kenny at 630-323-4333 Ext. 19.  


